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December 20, 2011
Dear Representative,

You are invited to our annual Library Legislative Breakfasts in the Metrowest area.

Library use always increases in hard economic times.  Our public and school libraries are more important than ever and demands for service are stressing local library budgets.  These breakfasts offer an opportunity for Library advocates to tell their legislators that they play invaluable roles in supporting library services for their communities and constituents.
We invite you to attend a breakfast at either convenient location:


Friday, February 3, 2012,   8:00 am to 9:00 am
Kennedy Middle School Library
165 Mill Street
Natick, MA  01760
508-647-6670
Host: Librarian Katherine Rotkiewicz
Thursday, February 9, 2011,   8:00 am to 9:00 am
Robbins Library       
700 Massachusetts Ave
Arlington, MA
617-349-4040
Host: Library Director Maryellen Loud
Listen to these library users and advocates tell their personal stories:

· Students 

· English language learners

· Families

· Job seekers

· Senior citizens

· Library trustees and friend

Come learn about the Massachusetts Board of Library Commissioners’ FY2013 Legislative Agenda.
The breakfasts are hosted by the Robbins and Kennedy Middle School Libraries, the Massachusetts Library Association Legislative Committee and Massachusetts School Library Association.  Please RSVP to patty@minlib.net or 508-655-8008 x221 by January 27, 2012.

Sincerely,

Metrowest Library Legislative Breakfast Committee

Beverly Shank 

Maryellen Loud

Susan McAlister
Amy Bloom

Katherine Rotkiewicz
Metrowest library legislative breakfast committee 


who needs libraries? we all do!



































